
Subject: Re: Do you guys have an email for our friend Richard Jebejian?
From: John Darnell <john.darnell@lacity.org>
Date: 06/22/2013 01:49 PM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
CC: Denis Weintraub <drdenisweintraub@yahoo.com>

Yes!

On Sat, Jun 22, 2013 at 1:40 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

richardjent@ca.rr.com

or

richardjent@yahoo.com

both work for him. 

On Sat, Jun 22, 2013 at 1:36 PM, John Darnell <john.darnell@lacity.org> wrote:
I'm sorry, but I want to tell him something and would rather email it :)

Happy first days of summer!!!

Thanks,

--
John Darnell
Field Deputy
Los Angeles City Councilmember Paul Koretz
822 S. Robertson Boulevard, Ste. 102
Los Angeles, CA 90035
(310) 289-0353
(310) 289-0365 fax

Have you signed up to receive Councilmember Koretz's e-newsletter? To
subscribe, click here: http://cd5.lacity.org/newslettersignup/index.htm

--
John Darnell
Field Deputy
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